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February 10th, 2016 

 

The Association of Oregon Counties Supports HB 4101 

 

The Association of Oregon Counties’ Energy, Environment and Land Use Steering 

Committee (EELU) voted to support HB 4101. County Commissioners and Judges felt 

that an effort to assess the net impact of the State’s efforts to reduce greenhouse gas is 

worthy of pursuit.  The Steering Committee felt that having a report from the 

Environmental Quality Commission would contribute to making better decisions in 

future policy matters concerning greenhouse gas reductions. 

 

The Steering Committee’s recommendation was approved by AOC’s Legislative 

Committee. If you have any questions regarding AOC’s position, please contact Mark 

Nystrom at mnystrom@oregoncounties.org. 
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